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Nan Sato Elected to Philadelphia Bar Association Board of
Governors

News

12.20.21


Nan Sato, Special Counsel in the firm’s Philadelphia office, was elected to serve on the Board of

Governors for the Philadelphia Bar Association, the oldest association of lawyers in the U.S. Nan is

one of five newly elected officials chosen by members that will begin a three-year term on Jan. 1,

2022. Nan will work to further the mission of the Association in the Philadelphia region, which is to

provide guidance on controversial legal issues; create a forum for professional support and

information sharing; and to serve the public by providing general information on how to address

their legal issues. At the forefront of the Board’s goals for the coming year will be the expansion and

continuation of its diversity, equity and inclusion programs. 





Read more at the Philadelphia Bar Associations website.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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